
 

 

 

                                      

REPORT of 

Seminar on SPACE SCIENCE 

 

 

Date – 17/04/2023 

Time – 12:00 pm to 02:00 pm 

Mode – Offline 

Venue – Seminar hall, SOET, Sandip University 

Participates – 100+ students from Sandip University and Sandip 

Foundation 

Speaker – Prof. Dr. P. K. Dash 

Event Coordinator – Mr. Sujeet Kumar Pandey 

 

 

 



 

 

On 17th April 2023, Department of Aerospace Engineering and SUN 

Astronomy Club organized a seminar on – Space Science for students of 

Aerospace Engineering. All the students, the faculty members, and HOD 

Aerospace Engineering were invited to the seminar hall, SOET, Sandip 

University. The entire seminar was planned by Mr.Sujeet Kumar Pandey 

faculty coordinator and Khushi Acharekar- President of SUN 

Astronomy Club, under the guidance of HOD Aerospace Dr.Vishal N 

Sulakhe, and the Asso. Dean SOET Dr. Prakash Burade. Students from 

different branches attended this seminar with full enthusiasm. 

 

 



 

 

The seminar started at 12:00 pm by felicitation of Prof. Dr. P. K. Dash 

by Chief Guest, Dean of School of Engineering and Technology Prof. 

Dr. Prakash Burade. After that he guided students with his few words 

and handed over the mic to the speaker Prof. Dr. P. K. Dash. He started 

the seminar by creating full energetic environment as students was also 

curious to know the history, and technicality behind Space science and 

the challenges everyone face who is working on it. The session started 

with the historical part of Space by adding information about the role of 

NASA and various organizations. It even consisted the economy, history 

of actions, technologies, future ideas, etc. done by various countries. The 

seminar was divided into different sessions which students enjoy 

completely. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

It was a good experience by the students and the faculty members of the 

Aero department. Thankful to Prof Dr. Vishal Sulakhe HOD of the Aero 

department and SUN Astronomy Club for conducting this event and 

giving students an opportunity to learn something interesting. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


